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December 2, 2012 
 

American Red Cross 
(For October 2012 Super Sandy Storm Victims) 
P.O. Box 37243 
Washington, D.C. 20013. 

 

Dear Colleague at American Red Cross (Relief Work/October 2012 Super Sandy 

Storm Victims):  

Please find a check for $1000 towards the victims of October 2012 Super Sandy 

Storm that affected many people on US East Coast. We understand this is a small 

amount of money that Bangladesh Development Initiative ( BDI: www.bdiusa.org ) 

and its supporters could afford to donate, but it is meant to be a token of our deep 

feeling of sympathy for the people of US East Coast, who have been struggling to 

cope with the damages from the Super Sandy Storm there.  

 

We also wanted to thank you for your relief work and fund-raising activities to help 

out the people of US East Coast at their time of need.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashraf Ali 
 

Dr. Ashraf Ali, D.Sc., MBA 

Treasurer, BDI 

425-373-4013 

e-sas@msn.com  
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